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I would urge everyone involved in the Victorian Government inquiry to consider that most 
people who have invested in rooftop solar have done so because they think it is the right 
thing to do for the environment. Nevertheless, I believe they should receive a fair price 
if/when selling to the grid. Ultimately, rooftop solar power is far more valuable to us all, and 
delivers way more benefits than dirty, polluting fossil fuels and the price paid should reflect 
this. 
 


